
It is unconscionable  that Oregon allows these horrific killing contests.  They are beyond cruel, inhumane and a black eye on our 
state.  Many states have made them illegal and it is past time that Oregon does the same.  I am ashamed to live in a state that 
promotes cruelty to wildlife and those who perpetrate it and condone it are cruel human beings with no compassion for living beings.  
As a taxpayer and resident of Oregon, I demand that HB 2728 be passed!!!!  Kim Kahl


